
July 15, 2004 
 
Via Electronic Mail ( ) and U.S. Mailjanet.hutchins@state.ma.us  
 
Ms. Janet Hutchins 
Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 
100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston Massachusetts 02114 
 
Re: Notice for Environmental Monitor Concerning Tier I Disposal Site 

Greystone Convenience 
498 Groton Road 
Westford, Massachusetts 
DEP RTNs 2-14854 & Linked 2-14865 
Norfolk Project No. 101.48  

 
Dear Ms. Hutchins: 
 
On behalf of MPG Corporation, Norfolk Ram Group, LLC requests the publication of a 
notice in the Environmental Monitor concerning the proposed classification of the 
Greystone Convenience located at 498 Groton Road in Westford, Massachusetts as a Tier 
IC disposal site.  A copy of the notice is attached.  This request is pursuant to Section 1406 
of 310 CMR 40.0000, the Massachusetts Contingency Plan.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Richard Learned 
or Joseph Salvetti at (508) 747-7900, extensions 151 and 127, respectively. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Norfolk Ram Group, LLC 
 
 
 
Richard B. Learned Joseph P. Salvetti, LSP 
Project Manager Senior Associate 
 
N:\Projects\101 MPG Corp\101.48\04corr\MEPANotice.DOC 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Bruce Garrett, MPG Corporation 

Massachusetts DEP, BWSC, Central Regional Office 
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